
 

 

RICHMOND DOG OBEDIENCE CLUB, INC. 

MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES 

July 2, 2024 
 

The monthly meeting of the Richmond Dog Obedience Club took place on Tuesday, July 2, 2024, at the 

club building on Tomlynn Street following the Annual Picnic.  President Patti Kilcullen called the 

meeting to order at 7:10 p.m.  Thirty-eight (38) members were present. 

 

Minutes of the last meeting:  Kitty Wells made a motion to approve the June membership meeting 

minutes as printed in the PawPrint.  The motion was 2nd’d by Arlene Dickson and passed by verbal vote.   

 

Report of the Board:  none 

 

Report of the President:  none 

 

Report of the Secretaries:   

Recording:  none 

Corresponding:  none 

Treasurer’s  Report: 

• Rocky Altimore’s report summarized for the month of June: 

 

INCOME $  9,048.21 

EXPENSES $10,664.80 

NET LOSS <$1,616.59> 
 

Report of Committees 

 

Trials and Events:   

• Arlene Dickson reported that the Obedience & Rally trials were a great success, noting 

particularly the compliments from the judge about our wonderful facility and the evidence of 

excellent dog training.   

  

Unfinished Business:  none 

Election of New Members:   

• A ballot vote unanimously approved Joan Trentadue as our newest member.  Welcome to RDOC, 

Joan! 

 

New Business: none  

 

Brags were offered in abundance by many members.  

 

Adjournment:   

• A motion to adjourn was made by Theresa Myers and 2nd by Kitty Wells.  The motion carried and 

the meeting was adjourned at 7:24 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Claibourne Jackson, Recording Secretary 

 

 

 


